This special luncheon meeting was called by Chairman Gardner to outline plans since the Budget committee declined the request for additional money.

The letter dthat the board was to write to the City Council concerning the sewer was tabled.

Mr. Weible felt it would be a waste of time to meet with the Commissioners and Budget committee again. Board agreed.

Mr. Lindow did not like the idea of proposeng a bodn issue.

Mr. Gardner stated the Kiwanis and Lloyd Jameson (owner of the Copperstone) are very interested in our project and offered help.

Mr. Weible said the horse people will start moving dirt June 3 and 4 to fill in the rodeo arena.

The board is not planning on a rodeo this y ar unless money is available during the next two weeks.

A special meeting with the Washington County Riders Associaton has been set for Wednesday night at the fairgrounds office, 8:00.

Those bresent - Gardner, Lindow, Jossy, Weible, Shearer, Judy Savola.

Judy will get an item in the papers concerning the need for momey.

Fyell Gardur